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To: CIML Members 

 

Subject: Election of a CIML second Vice-President 

 

Dear colleagues, 

As a consequence of the events at the 47th CIML Meeting (Bucharest 2012) and in accordance 
with OIML B 14:2006 Procedure for the election of CIML President and Vice-Presidents, the CIML 
will be asked to elect a new second Vice-President at its next meeting (Ho Chi Minh City, 7 – 11 
October 2013). 

CIML Members who wish to stand as a candidate are asked to notify the BIML by 1 June 2013 at 
the latest. Please send a CV with your notification of candidacy. 

After the closing date, the BIML will send the list of candidates and their CVs to all CIML 
Members. 

For further information about the election procedure, please refer to OIML B 14:2006. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

Willem KOOL 
BIML Assistant Director 
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